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Secretary Gray Condemns Maine Secretary of State’s Decision to 
Remove Donald Trump from Ballot, Calls it Election Interference 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to Maine Secretary of State Shenna Bellows’ decision to 
bar Donald Trump from appearing on Maine’s presidential primary ballot for the 2024 Election, 
Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray responded with outraged condemnation.  

“I am appalled by these outrageous, unAmerican attempts to remove Donald Trump from the 
ballot,” Secretary Gray said in a statement. “Not only have we seen these attempts by the judicial 
system in Colorado, which I fought back against, but we are now seeing these outrageously wrong 
decisions come straight from elections administrators, like Secretary Bellows. We must stop the 
radical Left’s unAmerican and unconstitutional attempts to engage in election interference.  I have 
continuously been working to make sure that President Trump will be able to be on the ballot.  The 
radical leftwing media has attacked me for defending the truth. I am hopeful that the Supreme Court 
of the United States will put an end to these outrageous attempts at election interference.” 
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